
Subject: Thank You - Changed Parking Hours Citrus Avenue between Santa Monica and Lexington
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 04/26/2016 12:05 PM
To: Jeannie Shen <jeannie.shen@lacity.org>, Christopher Rider <christopher.rider@lacity.org>
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Mike Malick <mike.malick@marcusmillichap.com>, Johnson Hartig 
<johnsonhartig@sbcglobal.net>

Dear Jeannie and Christopher:

Thank you from the Hollywood Media District BID for processing and installing the new revised parking signage on Citrus.  I have attached 
a photo the day after the new signs were posted for your information – ITS A BEAUTIFUL THING!  Today on my drive about, Citrus was 
parked with only cars and no RV’s or Motorhomes  - just as it should be.

Again, I appreciate your hard work and the work you do for the City of Los Angeles.

Regards, 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org
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